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free homes, roof shingle solar collectors, and RFCs. He goes on to discuss energy
optimization techniques that could reduce the global energy consumption by one
third and finally presents the detailed design of a full size solar-hydrogen power
plant. It is time to harness the power of solar energy With global energy
consumption quadrupling in the last fifty years and atmospheric carbon dioxide
reaching the highest level ever recorded, now is the time to prevent further
damage to the planet and ensure the survival of human civilization. It is
debatable how much time we have before our fossil and uranium deposits are
exhausted. It is also debatable how much climate change we can live with or how
much of our economic resources should be devoted to stabilizing and reversing
mankind’s growing carbon footprint. What is not debatable is that our resources
are exhaustible and that we must not give reason for our grandchildren to ask,
"Why did you not act in time?".
The Chevrolet Racing Engine Bill Jenkins 1988
Functionalization of Graphene Vasilios Georgakilas 2014-04-03 All set to become
the standard reference on the topic, this book covers the most important
procedures for chemical functionalization, making it an indispensable resource for
all chemists, physicists, materials scientists and engineers entering or already
working in the field. Expert authors share their knowledge on a wide range of
different functional groups, including organic functional groups, hydrogen,
halogen, nanoparticles and polymers.
Industrial Sprays and Atomization Ghasem G. Nasr 2013-04-17 An extensive critical
compilation of the wide range of manufacturing processes that involve the
application of spray technology, this book covers design of atomizers as well as
the performance of plant and their corresponding spray systems. The needs of
practising engineers from different disciplines: project managers, and works,
maintenance and design engineers are catered for. Of interest to researchers in
the field of liquid sprays, the book includes outlines of the contemporary and
possible future research and challenges in the different fields of application and
deals with: • sprays and their production; • sprays in industrial production
processes; • processes involving vaporisation and cooling or cleaning of gases; •
spray-surface impact processes; • fuel sprays for fixed plant; • spraying of hot
surfaces for steel making and other metals; • spraying of molten metals. Guidance
is given for the analysis and interpretation of experimental data obtained using
different measurement techniques.
Chevrolet Pickups 1973-1998 John Gunnell 2008-02-23 Available. Affordable.
Collectible &break;&break;Chevrolet Pickups 1973 - 1998, gives you everything you
need to know, whether you are looking to return a truck to original factory

How to Work with and Modify the Turbo Hydra-matic 400 Transmission Ron Sessions
1987-01 Ford transmissions. Automatic AOD, BW 35/40, LE85/91/93/95/97, C4, C5, C6,
C9, C10, FMX and M51. Manual 3 speed, 4 speed and 5 speed single rail, Top Loader,
T5 and M57. Step by step instructions for a pull down and rebuild. Includes
specifications, torque settings, problem diagnosis, shift speeds plus more
information. Max Ellery Publications; Publisher of automotive repair manuals,
restoration guides, technical publications and general interest books for the
automobile enthusiast. For people with a wide range of interests, including 4x4
owners, restorers, hot rodders, engine builders, DIY people, mechanics and
enthusiasts.
Mark's Way Thomas Willis 2021-06-24
Very British Weather The Met Office 2020-10-15 UPGRADE YOUR SMALL TALK GUIDED BY
WORLD-LEADING WEATHER EXPERTS! From Foggy and Freezing to Scorching and Stormy,
join the ultimate weather adventure through the great British seasons and uncover
the extraordinary in every single day*. Are YOU the ultimate weather watcher? Do
you know your drizzle from your mizzle? Ever wondered what rainbows are really
made of? And could you pinpoint where lightning has struck twice? Pore over
beautiful cloudscapes, learn the secrets of sunsets, discover freak weather and
fogbows, and why forecasting was so important in British history, from D-Day to
the Great Fire of London. Perfect for rainy days in or cloudspotting on the go,
the Met Office share the best of almost 170 years of forecasting for the first
time in this beautifully illustrated book. Packed with mythbusting, top trivia,
stunning visuals and archive gems, shooting the breeze has never been so
interesting! *Even when it is tipping it down.
Post-Oil Energy Technology Bela G. Liptak 2008-12-22 A solution to the climate and
energy crisis The reversible fuel cell (RFC) described in this volume stores solar
energy and thereby makes it continuously available. This can make the building of
energy-free homes and all electric transportation a reality. The foldout drawing
at the back of this book also describes the detailed design of the world’s first
1,000 megawatt solar-hydrogen power plant. How is this possible? Our planet
receives more solar energy in an hour than humans use in a year. In fact, 5% of
the Sahara could meet the total energy requirement of mankind. This energy can
then be stored and transported in the form of hydrogen. Converting from an
exhaustible energy economy to a clean, free, and inexhaustible one In this timely
book, author Béla Lipták explains why a solar-hydrogen economy is technically
feasible and cost-effective. He first outlines existing conservation technologies
and renewable energy processes as well as evolving technologies, such as energy1993-am-general-hummer-oil-pan-gasket-manual
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condition, researching collector values, creating a rod or "restyled" ride or
building an off road riding machine. &break;&break;Features include:
&break;&break;Collecting advice &break;Product history &break;Collector's value
guide &break;Restoration and restyling tips &break;Guidance for finding tips
&break;Collecting literature and scale models &break;Additional resources
including parts, sources, publications and clubs &break;&break;With additional
information on El Caminos, LUVs, S-10s, Blazers, Suburbans and Chevy vans and
Trackers, you'll soon be on you way to buying, selling, restoring, riding and
having a good time with the Chevys you've come to love.
Dodge Grand Caravan & Chrysler Town & Country Editors of Haynes Manuals 2013-10-15
With a Haynes manual, you can do it yourself…from simple maintenance to basic
repairs. Haynes writes every book based on a complete teardown of the vehicle. We
learn the best ways to do a job and that makes it quicker, easier and cheaper for
you. Our books have clear instructions and hundreds of photographs that show each
step. Whether you’re a beginner or a pro, you can save big with Haynes! --Step-bystep procedures --Easy-to-follow photos --Complete troubleshooting section -Valuable short cuts --Color spark plug diagnosis Complete coverage for your Dodge
Grand Caravan and Chrysler Town & Country for 2008 thru 2012 (excluding
information on All-Wheel Drive or diesel engine models) --Routine Maintenance -Tune-up procedures --Engine repair --Cooling and heating --Air Conditioning --Fuel
and exhaust --Emissions control --Ignition --Brakes --Suspension and steering -Electrical systems --Wiring diagrams
Automotive Technology James D. Halderman 2015-01-05 NOTE: You are purchasing a
standalone product; MyAutomotiveLab does not come packaged with this content. If
you would like to purchase both the physical text and MyAutomotiveLab search for
ISBN-10: 0134009088 / ISBN-13: 9780134009087. That package includes ISBN-10:
0133994619 / ISBN-13: 9780133994612 and ISBN-10: 0133995542/ISBN-13:
9780133995541. MyAutomotiveLab should only be purchased when required by an
instructor. This title is intended for courses in Automotive Principles, Service,
and/or Mechanics in technical trade schools and high schools. It also serves as an
additional resource to prep for ASE certification, and as a useful reference for
practicing professionals. Prepare tomorrow's automotive professionals for success
Automotive Technology: Principles, Diagnosis, and Service, Fifth Edition covers
all eight areas of automotive service, showing readers how automotive systems are
connected, as well as the practical skills that students must master to be
successful in the industry. Topics are divided into short chapters, which makes it
easier to assign, learn, and master the content. Formatted to appeal to today's
technical trade students, Halderman uses helpful tips and visuals to bring
concepts to life and guide students through the procedures they'll use on the job.
To keep your course current, all of the content is correlated to the latest NATEF
tasks and ASE areas, and information on hot topics like electric and hybrid
vehicles is included. Also available with MyAutomotiveLab This title is also
available with MyAutomotiveLab-an online homework, tutorial, and assessment
program designed to work with Automotive Technology to engage students and improve
results. We've improved MyAutomotiveLab to better reflect the way instructors
teach today. Now organized by ASE area, the new, easier-to-use design makes
creating and personalizing assignments more intuitive and includes a new
assignment calendar, which helps you document your students' progress.
The Complete Trailer Sailor: How to Buy, Equip, and Handle Small Cruising
Sailboats Brian Gilbert 2007-06-22 A soup-to-nuts introduction to small,
economical sailing craft Trailer sailers--the smallest, most economical sailboats
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with sleeping accommodations--are a popular platform for learning the basics of
sailing and are often considered to be the entry level to cruising under sail.
Author Brian Gilbert shows how trailer sailers can be the ideal craft for a
lifetime of enjoyment, including serious, long-distance cruising. This book covers
all the bases, including how to inspect, buy, and equip a boat; how to trailer,
sail, navigate, and cruise in small boats; how to use communications and
navigation equipment; and more.
The High-Velocity Edge: How Market Leaders Leverage Operational Excellence to Beat
the Competition Steven Spear 2010-05-07 Generate Better, Faster Results— Using
Less Capital and Fewer Resources! “[The High-Velocity Edge] contains ideas that
form the basis for structured continuous learning and improvement in every aspect
of our lives. While this book is tailored to business leaders, it should be read
by high school seniors, college students, and those already in the workforce. With
the broad societal application of these ideas, we can achieve levels of
accomplishment not even imagined by most people.” The Honorable Paul H. O’Neill,
former CEO and Chairman, Alcoa, and Former Secretary of the Treasury “Some firms
outperform competitors in many ways at once—cost, speed, innovation, service. How?
Steve Spear opened my eyes to the secret of systemizing innovation: taking it from
the occasional, unpredictable ‘stroke of genius’ to something you and your people
do month-in, month-out to outdistance rivals.” Scott D. Cook, founder and Chairman
of the Executive Committee, Intuit, Inc. “Steven Spear connects a deep study of
systems with practical management insights and does it better than any
organizational scholar I know. [This] is a profoundly important book that will
challenge and inspire executives in all industries to think more clearly about the
technical and social foundations of organizational excellence.” Donald M. Berwick,
M.D., M.P.P., President and CEO, Institute for Healthcare Improvement About the
Book How can some companies perform so well that their industry counterparts are
competitors in name only? Although they operate in the same industry, serve the
same market, and even use the same suppliers, these extraordinary, high-velocity
organizations consistently outperform all the competition—and, more importantly,
continually widen their leads. In The High-Velocity Edge, the reissued edition of
five-time Shingo Prize winner Steven J. Spear’s critically acclaimed book Chasing
the Rabbit, Spear describes what sets market-dominating companies apart and
provides a detailed framework you can leverage to surge to the lead in your own
industry. Spear examines the internal operations of dominant organizations across
a wide spectrum of industries, from technology to design and from manufacturing to
health care. While he investigates several great operational triumphs, like toptier teaching hospitals’ fantastic improvements in quality of care, Pratt &
Whitney’s competitive gains in jet engine design, and the U.S. Navy’s
breakthroughs in inventing and applying nuclear propulsion, The High-Velocity Edge
is not just about the adoration of success. It also takes a critical look at some
of the operational missteps that have humbled even the most reputable and
respected of companies and organizations. The decades-long prominence of Toyota,
for example, is contrasted with the many factors leading to the automaker’s
sweeping 2010 product recalls. Taken together, these multiple perspectives and indepth case studies show how to: Build a system of “dynamic discovery” designed to
reveal operational problems and weaknesses as they arise Attack and solve problems
when and where they occur, converting weaknesses into strengths Disseminate
knowledge gained from solving local problems throughout the company as a whole
Create managers invested in developing everyone’s capacity to continually innovate
and improve Whatever kind of company you operate— from technology to fi nance to
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healthcare— mastery of these four key capabilities will put you on the fast track
to operational excellence, where you will generate faster, better results—using
less capital and fewer resources. Apply the lessons of Steven J. Spear and gain a
high-velocity edge over every competitor in your industry.
The Canon Natalie Angier 2008-04-03 The New York Times bestseller that makes
scientific subjects both understandable and fun: “Every sentence sparkles with wit
and charm.” —Richard Dawkins From the Pulitzer Prize–winning New York Times
science journalist and bestselling author of Woman, this is a playful, passionate
guide to the science all around us (and inside us)—from physics to chemistry,
biology, geology, astronomy, and more. Drawing on conversations with hundreds of
the world’s top scientists, Natalie Angier creates a thoroughly entertaining guide
to scientific literacy. For those who want a fuller understanding of some of the
great issues of our time, The Canon offers insights on stem cells, bird flu,
evolution, and global warming. For students—or parents whose kids ask a lot of
questions about how the world works—it brings to life such topics as how the earth
was formed, or what electricity is. Also included are clear, fascinating
explanations of how to think scientifically and grasp the tricky subject of
probability. The Canon is a joyride through the major scientific disciplines that
reignites our childhood delight and sense of wonder—and along the way, tells us
what is actually happening when our ice cream melts or our coffee gets cold, what
our liver cells do when we eat a caramel, why the horse is an example of evolution
at work, and how we’re all really made of stardust.
Terrence Malick Lloyd Michaels 2009 A critical analysis of an exceptional American
director
Car Hacks and Mods For Dummies David Vespremi 2011-05-09 So you want to turn your
Yugo into a Viper? Sorry--you need a certified magician. But if you want to turn
your sedate sedan into a mean machine or your used car lot deal into a powerful,
purring set of wheels, you’ve come to the right place. Car Hacks & Mods for
Dummies will get you turbo-charged up about modifying your car and guide you
smoothly through: Choosing a car to mod Considering warranties, legal, and safety
issues Hacking the ECU (Engine Control Unit) to adjust performance-enhancing
factors like fuel injection, firing the spark plugs, controlling the cooling fan,
and more Replacing your ECU with a plug and play system such as the APEXi Power FC
or the AEM EMS system Putting on the brakes (the faster you go, the faster you’ll
need to stop) Setting up your car for better handling and cornering Written by
David Vespremi, automotive expert, frequent guest on national car-related TV
shows, track driving instructor and self-proclaimed modder, Car Hacks & Mods for
Dummies gets you into the ECU and under the hood and gives you the keys to:
Choosing new wheels, including everything from the basics to dubs and spinners
Putting your car on a diet, because lighter means faster Basic power bolt-ons and
more expensive power adders Installing roll bars and cages to enhance safety
Adding aero add-ons, including front “chin” spoilers, real spoilers, side skirts,
and canards Detailing, down to the best cleaners and waxes and cleaning under the
hood Using OBD (on-board diagnostics) for troubleshooting Getting advice from
general Internet sites and specific message boards and forums for your car’s make
or model, whether it’s a Chevy pick-up or an Alfa Romeo roadster Whether you want
to compete at drag strips or on road courses or simply accelerate faster on an
interstate ramp, if you want to improve your car’s performance, Car Hacks & Mods
for Dummies is just the boost you need.
Strike Statistics United States. National Labor Relations Board. Division of
Economic Research 1940
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Anagram Solver Bloomsbury Publishing 2009-01-01 Anagram Solver is the essential
guide to cracking all types of quiz and crossword featuring anagrams. Containing
over 200,000 words and phrases, Anagram Solver includes plural noun forms,
palindromes, idioms, first names and all parts of speech. Anagrams are grouped by
the number of letters they contain with the letters set out in alphabetical order
so that once the letters of an anagram are arranged alphabetically, finding the
solution is as easy as locating the word in a dictionary.
Black Cross Nicole Hammett 2021-08-15 The New Negro Movement. Back to Africa
Movement. Harlem 1921. Home of the Black family. Black Cross tells the story of
the becoming of Alice-Paul Black. Wife of Rufus Black, mother of Willie and Junior
Black, daughter of Mamie Johnson.Born a dark-skinned Negro woman disallowed the
right to dream, details her willingness to no longer accept who her husband allows
her to be. Who her mother tells her she needs to be and who the world says that
she is. It took a long time for Alice-Paul Black to find her voice, and she's
going to tell you who she ain't
Smart Membranes and Sensors Annarosa Gugliuzza 2014-09-19 This book facilitates
the access to the various disciplines, highlighting their many points of contacts
and making the clear the message that membrane-based sensors represent the future
of the research in every field, including chemistry, biology, biomedicine,
textiles, and electronics.
Fiat Uno Service and Repair Manual P. G. Strasman 1996
The Complete Guide to Four-wheel Drive Andrew St. Pierre White 2011
Warning Miracle
Blade-Mounted Trailing Edge Flap Control for Bvi Noise Reduction National
Aeronautics and Space Administration (NASA) 2018-07-23 Numerical procedures based
on the 2-D and 3-D full potential equations and the 2-D Navier-Stokes equations
were developed to study the effects of leading and trailing edge flap motions on
the aerodynamics of parallel airfoil-vortex interactions and on the aerodynamics
and acoustics of the more general self-generated rotor blade vortex interactions
(BVI). For subcritical interactions, the 2-D results indicate that the trailing
edge flap can be used to alleviate the impulsive loads experienced by the airfoil.
For supercritical interactions, the results show the necessity of using a leading
edge flap, rather than a trailing edge flap, to alleviate the interaction. Results
for various time dependent flap motions and their effect on the predicted temporal
sectional loads, differential pressures, and the free vortex trajectories are
presented. For the OLS model rotor, contours of a BVI noise metric were used to
quantify the effects of the trailing edge flap on the size and directivity of the
high/low intensity noise region(s). Average reductions in the BVI noise levels on
the order of 5 dB with moderate power penalties on the order of 18 pct. for a four
bladed rotor and 58 pct. for a two bladed rotor were obtained. Hassan, A. A. and
Charles, B. D. and Tadghighi, H. and Sankar, L. N. Unspecified Center NASACR-4426, NAS 1.26:4426 NAS1-19136; RTOP 505-63-36...
Crossword Lists Anne Stibbs 2005
Automotive Technology James D. Halderman 2012 Automotive Technology: Principles,
Diagnosis, and Service, Fourth Edition, meets the needs for a comprehensive book
that covers all eight areas of automotive service, plus the soft skills and tool
knowledge that must also be taught. Because many automotive systems are
intertwined, presenting all systems together in one text makes it easier for the
student to see how they are all connected. Topics are divided into 133 short
chapters, which makes it easier for instructors and students to learn and master
the content.
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Control of Domestic Rats and Mice Bayard F. Bjornson 1960
Glossary of Automotive Terms Society of Automotive Engineers 1988 This
comprehensive glossary brings together in one handy volume over 10,500 current
automotive terms. From "A-pillar'' to "Zones of Reach'' the Glossary provides you
with over 500 pages of alphabetically listed definitions collected from the SAE
Handbook. For further research each definition references the SAE standard or
specification from which it was taken. The new Glossary of Automotive Terms is an
essential reference for anyone in the industry.
Notebook Rahela Book Publisher 2019-12-26 This beautiful, sleek, stylish 8.5x11
inch soft cover paperback marble notebook features a letter L monogram for those
whose name starts with the initial L. The monogram is written in a flowy, fancy,
cursive font, and is set on on a faux gray & white marble classic background. A
pretty watercolor flower design print decorates the cover with blue and pink
flowers, and green leaves & foliage, to complete the natural nature inspired
design. Classy & elegant, this marble journal is inspired by both timeless,
traditional classic luxurious styles where marble is often associated with luxury,
and it is also inspired by minimalistic clean contemporary modern fashion. It's
inspired by this mixed with inspiration from the pretty boho floral style.The
interior of this gorgeous, feminine, floral flowery grey marbled composition
notebook contains lined / Medium Ruled / College-ruled paper, with 120 pages, and
the pages are perfect bound.A cute, classically glamorous, classy, trendy, girly,
sophisticated, chic and beautiful diary, notepad or field book for use at work, in
the office, at school, college, university, home or anywhere you desire. The
perfect piece of beautful stationery to complete your collection of lovely,
fashionable paper writing pads or office supplies.A custom notebook, customised
with your own name initial, great for those looking for a fancy-looking custom
journal that's personalised to be a name-letter customized notebook, for you to
have your own personalized journal for your personalised needs!With its flowing
font & flowy typography lettering and pink flower decoration this girly note book
may be particularly suitable for women, for girls, for teen girls, for ladies and
for formal professional business women.Great for writing, planning, doodling,
journaling, note taking and keeping track of your ideas, plans, doodles, notes and
thoughts.This Notebook Perfect for used- Notebook for Kids- Notebook for SchoolNotebook For Doodling- Sketchbook for Kids
Never Far Away Michelle Rodriguez 2013-11-01 Never Far Away is a short story and
resource for the parent who has a child that doesn't like to separate from them
when time for school or work. It has illustrative pictures and content for the
parent and child to interact before they go about their day.
Energy Technology 2020: Recycling, Carbon Dioxide Management, and Other
Technologies Xiaobo Chen 2020-01-15 This collection addresses the pressing needs
for sustainable technologies with reduced energy consumption and environmental
pollutions and the development and application of alternative sustainable energy
to maintain a green environment and efficient and long-lasting energy supply.
Contributors represent both industry and academia and focus on new and efficient
energy technologies including innovative ore beneficiation, smelting technologies,
and recycling and waste heat recovery, as well as emerging novel energy solutions.
The volume also covers a broad range of mature and new technological aspects of
sustainable energy ecosystems, processes that improve energy efficiency, reduce
thermal emissions, and reduce carbon dioxide and other greenhouse emissions.
Authors also explore the valorization of materials and their embodied energy
including byproducts or coproducts from ferrous and nonferrous industries,
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batteries, electronics, and other complex secondary materials.
Automatic Transmissions and Transaxles James D. Halderman 2017-01-03 Automatic
Transmissions and Transaxles, 7/e provides a complete, state-of-the-art source on
the operating principles as well as the service and repair procedures for modern
automatic transmission transaxles, complete with the practical skills that
students must master to be successful in the industry. The text focuses on the
generic theory underlying the operation, diagnosis, and repair of the units and
subassemblies found in the many makes and types of vehicles students are likely to
encounter in their work. Formatted to appeal to today's technical trade students,
Halderman uses helpful tips and visuals to bring concepts to life and guide
students through the procedures. This book is part of the Pearson Automotive
Professional Technician Series, which provides full-color, media-integrated
solutions for today's students and instructors covering all eight areas of ASE
certification, plus additional titles covering common courses. Peer reviewed for
technical accuracy, the series and the books in it represent the future of
automotive textbooks.
Carbon-Containing Polymer Composites Mostafizur Rahaman 2018-10-05 This book
discusses the methods synthesizing various carbon materials, like graphite, carbon
blacks, carbon fibers, carbon nanotubes, and graphene. It also details different
functionalization and modification processes used to improve the properties of
these materials and composites. From a geometrical–structural point of view, it
examines different properties of the composites, such as mechanical, electrical,
dielectric, thermal, rheological, morphological, spectroscopic, electronic,
optical, and toxic, and describes the effects of carbon types and their
geometrical structure on the properties and applications of composites.
Code Complete Steve McConnell 2004-06-09 Widely considered one of the best
practical guides to programming, Steve McConnell’s original CODE COMPLETE has been
helping developers write better software for more than a decade. Now this classic
book has been fully updated and revised with leading-edge practices—and hundreds
of new code samples—illustrating the art and science of software construction.
Capturing the body of knowledge available from research, academia, and everyday
commercial practice, McConnell synthesizes the most effective techniques and mustknow principles into clear, pragmatic guidance. No matter what your experience
level, development environment, or project size, this book will inform and
stimulate your thinking—and help you build the highest quality code. Discover the
timeless techniques and strategies that help you: Design for minimum complexity
and maximum creativity Reap the benefits of collaborative development Apply
defensive programming techniques to reduce and flush out errors Exploit
opportunities to refactor—or evolve—code, and do it safely Use construction
practices that are right-weight for your project Debug problems quickly and
effectively Resolve critical construction issues early and correctly Build quality
into the beginning, middle, and end of your project
Unsafe at Any Speed Ralph Nader 1966
Biological Factors in Domestic Rodent Control Robert Z. Brown 1969
The Ford Dealership Volume I: 1903-1954 Henry Dominguez 2022-01-19 A pictorial
history of the Ford dealership from 1903 to 1954.
Automotive Engines: Theory and Servicing, 5/e (With CD) Halderman 2005
A Separate Peace John Knowles 2014-04-22 Nominated as one of America’s best-loved
novels by PBS’s The Great American Read. An American classic and great bestseller
for over thirty years, A Separate Peace is timeless in its description of
adolescence during a period when the entire country was losing its innocence to
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World War II. Set at a boys' boarding school in New England during the early years
of World War II, A Separate Peace is a harrowing and luminous parable of the dark
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side of adolescence. Gene is a lonely, introverted intellectual. Phineas is a
handsome, taunting, daredevil athlete. What happens between the two friends one
summer, like the war itself, banishes the innocence of these boys and their world.
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